No ward surgeries today ..
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As today is the May Day holiday and local schools are
on holiday, my usual ward surgeries on a Monday at Harris Academy and the
Mitchell Street Centre do not take place.

However, I can be contacted at any time at home on 459378 or by e-mail at

surgery@frasermacpherson.org.uk.

My surgeries resume on Thursday of this week.

Details are available here.


http://www.government-world.com/no-ward-surgeries-today-2/
https://3.bp.blogspot.com/-hJcL3kaJUCw/XM2ouaOKIdI/AAAAAAAAaoo/Ul5_zfISDNIGTzlWU2BKVeUyqeUS35uDgCLcBGAs/s1600/Fraser%2BMonday%2BSurgeries.jpg
mailto:surgery@frasermacpherson.org.uk
https://www.dundeecity.gov.uk/service-area/councillors/ward-3-west-end-fraser-macpherson

